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 October 2019 

Welcome to our latest newsletter.  

 

 
In addition to our regular activities, we have been lucky to have 

some wonderful visiting entertainers – Bard Musical, Flash Back Theatre 

and The Highly-Strung Band to name but a few. 

 

We also had a visit from the 18th Beaver Scouts who sang songs & made 

foliage displays with the residents. 

 

During the month we have done various activities & crafts including a 

Harvest Wheat Sheaf, Button Art, Croissant making, Ribbon Weaving, 

Puzzles, Quizzes & Sing along’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Please remember clocks go back 1 Hour 

on Saturday Night 26th October 
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Art Group 
The Art Group have been busy showing us their Artistic Talents. 
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We have planted Pansy & Viola Seeds and an assortment of bulbs including 

daffodils & crocus  

 

      Sparaxis                                                                                                     Dutch Iris 

 

Fringed Tulips 
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Upcoming Events in October 
 

Sunday 13th – Toby from Mini Concerts coming to sing for us 

Monday 21st – Holy Communion  

Saturday 26th – Afternoon Cream Teas 

              Wednesday 30th - Flashback Theatre Dancing in the Street 

 

 

Friday 11th – Sylvia Kilinski 

Thursday 17th – Valerie Cort (celebrating on 19th as on holiday) 

Thursday 24th – Cherry Harris 

 

 

 

 

 

Natalie’s New Bundle of Joy 
 

Natalie’s baby Girl was born on Thursday 26th September, weighing 9lb 3oz. 

The family are very excited to welcome the new addition to the family. 

Here are a couple of pictures of  Melek Deniz 

(Melek is a Turkish name meaning “angel”) 
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A few photos from our Activities 
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Our Intergenerational Link-Up                  
We all look forward to Tuesday Mornings, as our friends will be coming to 

join us. We have played games, read stories, sang songs, played with dough.  

 

We’ve also made Bird Feeders, Coloured in Pictures of Birds & looked at 

pictures of birds we may see in the Garden. 


